From: Brian Cole <cole@nevis.columbia.edu>

To: Glenn A. Baxter, P.E. <glennbaxterpe@aol.com>
Sent: Thu, May 10, 2012 11:50 am

Subject: Re: Glenn Baxter

Dear Glenn,

On May 10, 2012, at 11:36 AM, Glenn A. Baxter, P.E. wrote:

> As far as | know, Dr. D. Sasso of Italy ("Special Relativity is

> obsolete"), Joseph Rybczyk ("Special

> Relativity is invalid"), and myself ("Special relativity is

> mathematically disproved") are among the strongest statements in the
> physics scientific community about the subject.

There is a good reason. Because your statements are wrong.

> There are credibility

> issues here. Dr.Sasso has just today published a new paper on viXra.
> See

> http://vixra.org/all/1205 In that paper she cites me in reference 5.

>

> That is the second time | have been cited in a scientific paper by a

> doctoral scientist*, and it feels good.

>

The fact that there are only three of you citing each other
exemplifies the "problem". If there was any chance that you were
right, the physics community would have jumped on it long ago and
there would be 1000's of papers.

> Glenn A. Baxter, P.E.

> www.k1man.com/physics See also www.k1man.com/k and
> www.k1man.com/v

>

>

> * Dr. Rodney Bartlett was first. See www.k1man.com/f19

>

| don't want to rain on your parade, but at some point you will have
to face reality.

Brian



